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     Im sure you all have received many emails and phone calls on how unconstitutional these anti-gun bills you're 
considering passing are, i would like to remind you that "We the people" have granted you the power to govern 
us.  However, we have NOT granted you the power to take our rights away! The audacity that you all believe you 
have that power is a slap in the face to every american in this country and every american that has given their lives 
for the freedoms we have in this country as well!  To even consider stripping us of these rights is to be considered 
anti-american and in my opinion treason!  By voting for these bills you will be breaking your oaths yet again and 
disrespecting not only the american people, but the constitution you swore to protect and uphold  
 
I hope you do the right thing and vote against these egregious anti second amendment bills. 


